STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

BEVERLY EAVES PERDUE EUGENE A. CONTI, JR.
GOVERNOR ' SECRETARY

August 27, 2010

RE:  Contract ID C202608
WBS # 42934, 8CR.10191.14
Chatham County
US-1 From the Lee County Line to the Wake County Line and
3 Sections Of Secondary Roads

To Whom It May Concern:

Reference is made to the notice dated August 20, 2010 which extended the advertisement
of this project to special letting on August 31, 2010. It has been decided that a further
extension of the advertisement is necessary. Therefore bids will be received and read on
September 7, 2010 at 2:00 P.M.

The Contractor’s attention is directed to the fact that when submitting a bid for this
project the upgraded version of Expedite (Version 5.9a) must be used. Please refer to the
July 20™ memo from Mr. R. A. Garris, PE regarding upgrading to Expedite 5.9a which
was included with the Invitation To Bid for the August 17, 2010 Letting.

An addendum will be forthcoming.

Sincerely,
R. A. Garris, PE
Contract Officer
RAG/jag
cc: Mr. Jon Nance, PE Mr. R.E. Davenport, PE
Mr. Ron Hancock, PE Mr. Ronnie Higgins
Mr. Tim Johnson, PE Mr. Larry Strickland
Ms. D. M. Barbour, PE Ms. Penny Higgins
Mr. Art McMillan, PE Ms. Jaci Kincaid
Mr. J. V. Barbour, PE Ms. Natalie Roskam, PE
Ms. Marsha Sample Ms. Lori Strickland
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